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June 7, 2023 
 
Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns St. 
 
Dear HDC Detroit, 
 
This letter is in regards to the proposed home improvement project my friend and neighbor, Gary Brownell of 2108 
Burns Ave, is seeking. I would like to convey my full support to the plans as submitted. I believe they respectfully sit with 
and add to the historic nature of the property and neighborhood. 
 
I hold deep beliefs in keeping the historic preservation of the neighborhood intact, while allowing homes to change 
under the guidance of the HDC when projects are proposed. I have firsthand seen how the plans consider the individual 
property and surrounding area and believe the care and thought that have been developed would be a great addition 
architecturally.  
 
I am a resident of the Indian Village neighborhood and applaud the consideration and diligence the HDC gives to all of 
Detroit’s historic properties. I deeply believe the proposed project will respectively add to the architectural historic 
character and charm of the neighborhood while furthering Gary Brownell’s commitment to preservation and 
improvement in our community. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Dane Masters 
2950 Iroquois St. 
Detroit MI, 48214 
mastersdane@gmail.com 
419-290-3115 


